
 

 

     Incoming 7th Graders Immunization Requirements 

  

 

Updated immunization records are REQUIRED for all incoming 7th graders. 

 

State law requires the following immunizations PRIOR to your child attending 7th grade: 

 Tdap booster 
 Meningitis Vaccine 
 2nd Varicella vaccine or history of Chicken Pox disease  

If you are unsure about your child's immunization status, contact your child's doctor's 

office. Be sure to tell them your child is going into the 7th grade to ensure they are 

compliant for next year's requirements. Your child may have had these but we need the 

updated record. Most children get these shots at age 11. 

 


